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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

Remedy
,
sRx

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302
416-534-3555

nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca
www.mpllaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

DUNDAS
WOODWINDOWS
& SPECIALTIES INC.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.dundaswoodwindows.ca

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan

RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP
Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Sports Medicine
Rehabilitation
Motor Vehicle Accidents

WSIB Injuries
Extended Health Benefits

1529 Bloor St W  416-539-0302
SportsMedicineRehabilitation.com

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403



DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, April 25 
1 Peter 5:5-14   Psalm 89:1-3,5-6, 
15-16   Mark 16:15-20 
5:30 pm A Special Intention 
 
Tuesday, April 26 
Acts 4:32-37   Psalm 93:1-2,5 
John 3:7-15 
5:30 pm   For our CWL Members 
 
Wednesday, April 27 
Acts 5:17-26   Psalm 34:1-8                
John 3:16-21 
5:30 pm The Sick of the parish 
 
Thursday, April 28 
Acts 5:27-33   Psalm 34:1,8, 16-19 
John 3:31-36 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Friday, April 29 
Acts 5: 34-42   Psalm 27:1,4,13-14 
John 6:1-15 
5:30 pm   Int. of The General 
Council 
 
Saturday, April 30 
Acts 6:1-7   Psalm 33:1-2,4-5,18-
19   John 6:16-21  
5:30 pm   Our Confirmation Class 
 
Sunday, May 1 
Acts 5:28-32, 40-41 Psalm 30:1,3, 
4-5, 10-12 Revelations 5:11-14 
John 21:1-19 
10:00 am   The Parish Community 
 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
HAPPY EASTER! 

    
   I just can't say that enough during this Easter season! It is the reason that 
we are Christians, and it is the reason that we have joy, not joy as the 
world gives but joy is God truly gives. Open your eyes and look around 
yourself to see what joy God has planted there, like little Easter eggs we 
won't see them unless we're looking for them. 
   As I mentioned in Lent, I had asked you to go online to the archdiocesan 
website and fill out the questionnaire for the Synod. I hope you have 
already done so and invited family and friends to do the same. Our 
Development and Peace group will be conducting Zoom meetings online 
in the next couple of weeks to talk amongst ourselves about what our 
response to the questions are and discuss our views on the Church. I will 
let you know the dates and times as well as the Zoom link so that you may 
attend and share your views. I know that the archdiocese will send a 
response to Rome, but I would like to see how  
we can respond together as a parish. 
   As you have probably heard, our new website is up and running. It has 
taken a long time for this to happen, but I wish to thank all those who 
participated in the design and the information for the site.We're still 
tweaking it now that it's up so if you have any ideas, we would love to 
hear them. Presently I am trying to learn how to post and edit things on the 
site. One of our goals is to live-stream our Sunday Masses and Bible 
studies and whatever else goes on here that we will make live directly to 
the website. This will cut Facebook out as a middleman and hopefully 
make our task of live streaming things run more smoothly.  
   I say hopefully because as you know we have always had technical 
glitches and I imagine there may be some as we make this transition but 
stick with us, together we'll get through it. I appreciate your patience with 
me during the times when we've had difficulties with sound and 
difficulties with picture. Your responses have always been very kind. 
Maybe someday we'll get together a Tech ministry of people who know 
what they're doing to handle this. 
   One thing I hope you will see is a lot more pictures of things going on at 
Saint Joan of Arc. Of course, we need to get things happening again so 
that we can take current pictures, but I am confident that we are moving in 
that direction and as we do so I hope to draw more families to the parish. 
(When they see how much fun we have!) 
   We are also looking to set up a date for Spring Cleaning. With the 
effects of COVID on the wane I would hope that we get a bunch of people 
to help us outside the church, around the grounds, and maybe even inside 
the church. Last year we only had one person sign up to help. So, a lot 
didn't get done. And given the situation over the last couple of years, there 
are a lot of things that need sprucing up. I hope to see lots of people sign 
up. I'm even willing to spring for Timbits© for the occasion! 
I look forward to seeing more of you in the coming weeks. 
                          Easter Peace!             Fr. Bob                   
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APRIL 24, 2022 

 
Please pray for: 
The Sick:  Rick Langone 
The Deceased: 
 
ShareLife Sunday is next weekend 
When you support ShareLife, you support agencies like 
Mary Centre. Here’s how your support makes a difference 
for the work of this agency: “Thank you to all who donate to 
ShareLife. With each donation we receive, we are able to 
attain our goals of assisting people in their efforts in building 
a good life, and also providing a safe place for people with a 
developmental disability to stay so that their 
families/caregivers and themselves can get some needed 
respite. “Please give generously.” 
 
Confirmation 
Let us pray for our Confirmation class who have been 
preparing to be Confirmed next week. 
 
Mother’s Day Novena 
If you would like to have your mother, grandmother, etc. 
included in our Mother’s Day Novena just drop an envelope 
in with the collection and print names on the outside of the 
envelope and include $5.00 per name inside.  
 
CWL Members 
If you have not yet paid your memberships for 2021 & 2022 
 You may put a envelope in the collection marked: CWL  
attention Rosanne. And we will get your memberships paid 
up with National.  
 
Call for Catechists for 2022-2023 
Have you ever thought of sharing your faith with the younger 
generation of our parish? The Office of Religious Education 
at St. Joan of Arc is looking for people willing to continue 
telling Christ’s story.  We will have a number of meetings to 
talk about what it takes and the training that we will provide. 
Leave your name and number at the Religious Ed office, and 
we will contact you. 

Sunday Liturgy 
The 10:00 am Sunday Mass is 
livestreamed on the St. Joan of 
Arc Facebook page. 
 
Bible Study 
Now that Fr. Bob has resumed 
his Bible Study on Wednesday 
afternoons on our Facebook 
page at 2:00 pm. 
 
Bundle Weekend 
Our St. Vincent de Paul will 
have their spring Bundle 
Weekend on May 14 & 15th. 
We accept gently used 
clothing and small household 
items. No furniture or 
appliances please. 
 
The Parish Office 
The office will be reopening 
May 5,2022. If you have an 
emergency and need a priest, 
please call Fr. Bob directly at 
ext. 1001. 

 
Divine Mercy Sunday 
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